
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sirs

With respect to the above and their application for licensing until 2.30pm.

As a local resident with long standing issues with pubs and their late licences in residential 
areas I fully object to any licence beyond 11.30pm.

There has been over the 18 years of me living in the area unprecedented problems and issues 
(documented proof is logged with noise control) with anti social behaviour directly associated 
with late licences.

I have forwarded this email to noise control and our AM, together with the local councillors 
and police.

Kind regards


